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16 March 2012 
 
Our reference: FOI 12/0371 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request 
  
Thank you for your freedom of information request of  7 March 2012 in which 
you asked the following:  
 

“Which ministers in the Department for Energy and Climate Change have been 

provided with media training, vocal coaching, public speaking training and/or visual 

presentation skills training, the dates of any such training, and how much has been 

spent on such training for each minister, since 12 May 2010?“ 

 
The Department of Energy and Climate Change has not arranged or paid for 
any media or presentational training for any of its ministers from 12 May 2010 to 
the present date. 
 
Appeals procedure 
 
If you are unhappy with the result of your request for information, you may 
request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter. If 
you wish to request an internal review, please contact me. 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right 
to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 

Information Commissioner's Office  
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF  
 



 

 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me quoting the 
reference number above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


